
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Y4 Panto Visit to Wickersley School and Sports College - Robin Hood 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are excited to share with you that Year 4 will be visiting Wickersley School and Sports College on 
Tuesday 5th December to watch the students’ performance of ‘Robin Hood’. The visit is part of our 
enrichment curriculum and will be FREE OF CHARGE, including transportation, so no contribution is 
required.  

We will be departing school at approximately 11:15 am so children will need to eat a packed lunch at 
10:45 am before we set off. We will return to school before the end of the school day so children can 
be collected/walk home as usual. Our Christmas Fayre is also on this date but the children will be back 
in time to attend the fayre as normal.   

Year 4 will require a water bottle for this visit. If your child is normally entitled to free school meals, 
please contact your child’s class teacher if you would like us to order them a grab bag by Friday 1st 
December. 

Should you wish your child to attend, we ask that you follow and complete the Google Form link (see 
the QR code for easier access) to give your consent. 

https://forms.gle/PUguYxGDH78GiQhr6   

Please get in touch if you have any questions. 

Many thanks,  

Mr Steeple and Miss Woodcock 
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